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     Lay Leaderéééééééééééééé......Marty Talley  Accompanistéééééééééééééé.Molly Neal    



8:45am Worship Service 
 

Gathering & Music 
(Prayer requests may be recorded on the attendance sheet in your bulletin and placed in the offering plate.) 

 
*Songs of Praise 

 
Prayer 

 

Tithes & Offering 
 

Scripture 
 

Message 

 
*Closing Song 

 
*Benediction 

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

followed by Fellowship Link:  
Please join us for fellowship, coffee and juice in Krimminger Hall 

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

10:05am Sunday School for all ages 



11:00am Worship Service 

 

Prelude, Lighting of the Altar & Military Candles                    
 

Welcome & Announcements 
 

*Opening Hymn   òTo God Be the Gloryó                 Page #98 MH 

 

*Affirmation of Faith   òThe Apostlesõ Creedó            Page #881 MH 

 
*Gloria Patri    òGlory Be to the Fatheró             Page #70 MH 

 

Pastoral Prayer & Lordõs Prayer          Page #895 MH 
 

Tithes & Offerings/Offertory                          
 

*Doxology    òPraise God, from Whom All Blessings Flowó     Page #95 MH 

 
Scripture             

 
Sermon                            Tony Bell 

 

*Closing Hymn    òA Mighty Fortress Is Our Godó              Page #110 MH 
 

*Benediction 
                           
*Denotes Congregation standing if able. 



Sunday, March 25
th
  

at 4:00pm 
Bring your baskets! 

Confirmation Class 2018 
Confirmation Class has historically been offered in the United 
Methodist Church to help young people learn more about God 
and what it means to be a disciple of Jesus as well as helping 
them learn about the church and make a decision for Christ 
and ultimately joining the church as a full member. 
 

This Spring we will be offering a Confirmation Class during the Sunday School hour 
(10:05-10:50) for all 6

th
, 7
th
 and 8

th
 graders. Pastor Tony will lead this class and it will be 

held in the Middle School Sunday School Class Room. The regular SS teachers, Donna 
Cook and Jenny Bickerstaff, will continue to be present as well.  
 
Confirmation Class begins Sunday, March 4

th
, and will conclude just before Memorial 

Day weekend in May with a Confirmation Ceremony during worship.  
 
All Middle School students are encouraged and invited to attend. Please contact the 
church office to sign up, ensuring we have enough books for everyoneéEmail or call 
Angela at (704) 782-1811 or  adminassist@coldspringsumc.org; or  
Tony at (704) 796-3616 or tbell@coldspringsumc.org. 
 
There will be a brief parent meeting this morning at 9:45am during Fellowship Link in 
Krimminger Hall. 

mailto:adminassist@coldspringsumc.org
mailto:tbell@coldspringsumc.org


The March Fountain is now published  
and available on the church website www.coldspringsumc.org,  

òNewsletters/Bulletinsó. 

Cold Springs Preschool is open for registration for the 2018-
2019 school year. We have a wonderful, 

caring preschool and would love the op-
portunity to have your 1-5 year old en-

rolled. A registration form is on our web-
site coldspringsumc.org, then click the 
preschool tab. Please call 704-782-1875 

and Carol Hendry, the Preschool Director, will be happy to 
schedule a tour or answer questions.  

Discerning the Voice of God 
Bible Study for Men and Women 

 
Starting on Wed. March 7th at 6:45 in Conference Room #3, we 
will begin a 7-week DVD study by Priscilla Shirer on Discern-
ing the Voice of God.  
 
This study will be open to men and women, couples or indi-
viduals. 
 
Have you ever heard a voice speaking to you and wondered if it was God or were you just dream-
ing?  Have you felt a nudge within your soul, but could not decide if it was just your thoughts and 
emotions or something more?  God loves you and desires a personal relationship with you.  He 
wants to speak directly to you.  But do you recognize His voice?  This study helps you know if 
what you hear is from God.  Through this study you will become more familiar with God's Holy 
Spirit,  His character, His language, and the tone of His voice.  This is an opportunity to discover 
the root to clear and daily communication with God - humble obedience.  To learn how to surren-
der unlocks His many blessings intended for us, centers us in His will, and helps us discern His 
voice in everyday life. 
 
You are invited to come be part of this journey with others who are seeking to learn and grow in 
His holy Word.  The deadline for signing up will be February 25. You may sign up on the attend-
ance sheet or contact Angela Sidden at the church office, or contact Kristine Lewis at 704-791-
6783 or kristinealikat@outlook.com. Please prayerfully consider signing up and participating in 
this study.   
 

**Please note the short sign-up time frame; deadline is fast approaching!!** 

mailto:kristinealikat@outlook.com


 ̈Beginning Sunday, February 18th we consolidated a few of 
our childrenõs Sunday School classes.   

 ̈All 2nd Graders will go to the classroom where Nancy 
Kluttz and Leslie Gray teach.  Their room will now be for 
children in Kindergarten ð 2nd grade. 
 

 ̈All 3rd Graders will go to the classroom where Brenda 
Long and Tinker Beaver teach.  Their room will now be for 
children in 3rd-5th grade. 

Attention Parents of  
2nd-3rd Graders 


